Southwest Milam Water Supply Corporation
706 E. Cameron Ave.
Rockdale, TX 76567
(512) 446-2604

December 14, 2022

Notice is hereby given that the Southwest Milam Water Supply Corporation Board of Directors
will meet on Wednesday, December 14™, 2022, at 7:00 pm.

Location: Apache Pass Restaurant located at 9132 N. FM 908, Rockdale Texas.

AGENDA

The meeting is intended to be a social event (Christmas Dinner) for the Board of
Directors and Employees, there is no formal agenda. No Company business is to be discussed
and no formal action will be taken at the meeting.

“This institution is an equal opportunity provider.”

NOTICE

dao  Y.LDPM O OFFICE
DATE TIME ﬂ, WEBSITE
O SEC OF STATE

av




